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Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been given a wonderful opportunity to go to the theatre this christmas as a whole

school trip!

Westacre Theatre are very kindly hosting us for a performance of Treasure Island by

Lamphouse

This trip will be on Thursday 30th November for the afternoon.

We will be leaving school at 12.30pm and will arrive back at 3:00p.m. We hope to arrive at

Westacre Theatre 12.50pm, ready for the show to start at 1pm!

The performance is 90 minutes long, with a 20 minute interval, the performance will finish

at 2.30pm, with the aim to arrive back at school at 3pm. The children will be encouraged to

take their water bottles with them, but we do not expect food or snacks to be purchased at

the theatre by the children.

The cost of the trip will be £8.60 per child and needs to be paid via the Parentmail app. This

will cover the cost of the ticket to Westacre Theatre & the coach journey there.

The children will be expected to wear their full school uniform for this trip.

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please could you complete the permission

form sent via IRIS Parentmail, and pay via the app, by Friday 10th November. If you have any

queries, please contact the school office.

Mrs Godbold
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